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MEIRION HOUSE, INNINGS LANE, WHITE WALTHAM
MAIDENHEAD, BERKSHIRE SL6 3RU
Telephone: 01628 822693   E-mail: sparrow.doc@btinternet.com 

Dear Guest,

Harry Birrell Scholarship Trust.  Patron’s Fund Appeal
Reception at St James’s Palace London on Thursday July 30th attended by Mr Peter Phillips

The Harry Birrell Scholarship Trust has, for the past twelve years, provided support for children’s secondary education in Grahamstown, South Africa.  We have identified a real need to support talented children from the Good Shepherd Primary School in their secondary education.  The first three children have already started and we hope to have two children in each year group (10 initially) by 2013.

Peter Phillips, our Patron, has provided us with a generous donation which we plan to use as an endowment so that there is a permanent contribution, each year towards our goal.  We are asking if you would also like to contribute to this fund and or become a regular donor. 

To mark the launch of the Harry Birrell Scholarship Trust Patron Fund, we are holding a Reception at St James’s Palace, London on Thursday July 30th at 6pm, attended by Peter and Autumn Phillips.  We are asking for a donation of £50, or more, to the Patron’s Fund for each person who attends.  

Admission will be by ticket only and there will also be security instructions, it is requested that intention to attend this event, for which special permission has been obtained, is given to Roger Sparrow by June 26th together with the full names and addresses of those who wish to attend.  

If you want further information about the trust please E-mail Roger at sparrow.doc@btinternet.com  I enclose some brief information about our work.  There is no wastage of donations as all money is transferred directly to the schools and no payments are made to individuals.

Our first scholar, Caleb, when addressing Roger Sparrow on presentation of his award told the whole school that “Something good can come for ordinary people”. 
Please help us to continue this work and by contributing to the Patron’s Fund “Something good can still come for ordinary people”

We look forward to seeing you on the 30th July,

Yours sincerely,                                                                                                                 

Andrew La Trobe

Trustee
Patron: Peter Phillips

Trustees: Stephen Sparrow (Chairman), Elizabeth Currie, Andrew La Trobe, Adrian Birrell, Kirstie Heslop

 & Dr Roger Sparrow (Company secretary)

